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Tuesday 
April 30, 2019 
5:00 - 7:00 pm

at 
 

Robert B. Saunders, Sr. 
Public Library 

1505 N Nebraska Ave, Tampa

FDOT plans for I-275 and I-4  
in Downtown and Westshore 
impact on the

Natural 
Environment

Please join us 
for OPEN HOUSE #2 

The Hillsborough MPO invites you to an open house with the MPO Board 
and its committees to learn more about potential environmental and 
natural impacts associated with FDOT's interstate modernization plans. 
This is the second in a series of open houses and briefings providing a 
forum for FDOT to respond to MPO Board motions as well as MPO 
committee and public comments on the Tampa Interstate Study (TIS) 
Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement (SEIS). 
 
The informal format is an opportunity to view large map displays of the 
concepts and talk with experts about potential environmental impacts, 
including health, air quality, noise, and water management. 
 
A third open house addressing traffic impacts will be scheduled this 
summer. In addition, FDOT will provide more details at public workshops 
to be held later this spring. Learn more at: tampabaynext.com 

Persons needing interpreter services or 
accommodations for a disability in order to participate 

in this meeting, free of charge, are encouraged to 
contact Johnny Wong at 813-273-3774 x370 or 

wongj@plancom.org at least three business days 
in advance of the meeting. 

 
También, si sólo se puede hablar en español, por 

favor llame a la línea de ayuda en español al 
813-273-3774 x211. 

   
The MPO does not discriminate in any of its 
programs or services. Public participation is 

solicited without regard to race, color, national 
origin, sex, age, disability, family or religious status. 

 
More about our commitment to nondiscrimination: 

planhillsborough.org/non-discrimination-commitment/ 


